
May 22, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

It is very helpful for students to read and practice important 
concepts over the summer.  To encourage students, we are starting a 
“Summer Reading Hero” program. Attached to this letter you will find a 
reading log.  When your child reads 20 (on-level) books or reads 20 
chapters from chosen chapter books, please log the date and title on the 
“Reading Log.”  To be a “Reading Hero” they will also need to complete 
20 pages from the workbook, sent home last week.  Return the reading 
log with workbook pages attached at the beginning of next school year.  
When the teachers receive the logs and workbook pages, they will send 
them to me.  When I have collected and verified them; I will order each 
child that meets the requirements, a “Summer Reading Hero” T-shirt.  
This will be a fun way to keep our students reading and engaged in 
important activities over the summer.  

I wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable summer.  This 
school year has been incredibly successful.  Our White Oak Primary 
students have been engaged with important projects, reading, and 
problem solving at deep and meaningful levels.  Thank you for sharing 
your children with us.  See you in August! 

Sincerely, 

Claire Koonce 


